
Notice of Opportunity to Appear before the Uniform Law Commission’s Scope and 
Program Committee Concerning the Project to Revise the Uniform Division of Income for 

Tax Purpose Act 
 

 
The Executive Committee of the Uniform Law Commission (ULC) has determined that 
individuals who are opposed to and who are supportive of the ULC’s continuing the project to 
revise the Uniform Division of Income for Tax Purposes Act (UDITPA) shall be given the 
opportunity to present written statements and to appear in person before the Scope and Program 
Committee to present their views. 
 
Commissioner Michael Houghton, the Chair of the Scope and Program Committee, has 
determined that those who wish to address the Committee concerning UDITPA may do so on 
Saturday, July 19, between 1:30and 2:30 p.m., during the Committee’s meeting at the Big Sky 
Resort in Big Sky, Montana.  The meeting will be held in the Dunraven/Obsidian Room in the 
Huntley Lodge. 
 
Those opposed to the UDITPA project will be allotted a total of 20 minutes to make their 
presentations, to be divided as the representatives of those opposed to continuing the project 
choose.  Those in support of continuing the project will also be allotted a total of 20 minutes for 
their presentations, again to be divided as their representatives choose.  The agenda materials for 
the Scope and Program Committee will include the statements in opposition to and in support of 
the UDITPA project that have been received by the ULC to date and any brief additional 
material that those interested in the UDITPA project provide.  Any such additional materials 
must be received in the ULC office no later than Monday, July 7.   
 
Persons supporting or opposed to the UDITPA project will not be permitted to make oral 
statements to the Executive Committee on this matter.  Members of the Executive Committee 
will be notified of the time of the presentations on this matter to the Scope and Program 
Committee and, as usual, are invited to attend any portions of the Scope and Program Committee 
meeting that they can.  The Executive Committee will have before it the materials that were 
submitted to the Scope and Program Committee when it reviews the recommendations, if any, of 
the Scope and Program Committee.  
 
Those who wish to inquire about hotel accommodations in Big Sky should contact Meetings 
Manager Leang Sou, lenag.sou@nccusl.org; 312-450-6606. 
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